
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION 
April 5, 2018 

 
Due to the active Emergency Operations Centre at the Regional 
District office, please be advised that the following meetings 
scheduled for April 5, 2018 have been relocated from 101 Martin 
Street to The Penticton Lakeside Resort & Convention Centre, 
Salon A, 21 Lakeshore Drive West, Penticton: 
 
- Public Hearings 
- Planning and Development Committee 
- Community Services Committee 
- Corporate Services Committee 
- Environment and Infrastructure Committee 
- Protective Services Committee 
- RDOS Board 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause. 
 
*NOTE: The above meetings are open to the public.   
 Please refer to the attached Schedule of Meetings for start times. 
 
Karla Kozakevich 
Chair, Board of Directors 


